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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—December 2024 

As we stand on the threshold of a new year, our hearts are filled with gratitude and joy. 

We extend our deepest appreciation to each of you, the steadfast supporters of the 

Chinese Bible School. Your unwavering dedication has been the foundation of our 

mission: to deliver biblical teachings that transcend geographical and cultural 

boundaries, touching the lives of over 1.4 billion Chinese-speaking individuals 

worldwide. 

Reflecting on 2024: A Year of Growth and Impact 

We are profoundly grateful for your financial supports, prayers, and words of 

encouragement for the Lord’s work. Your dedication has been a blessing, enabling us 

to reach corners of the world we once deemed unreachable. In 2024, the fruits of this 

labor were evident: 

• Over 280,000 online video views. 

• More than 44,000 webpage visits from around the globe. 

These numbers are a testament to the effectiveness of our collective efforts in spreading 

Christ’s message of hope and love. 

Milestones Achieved and New Projects Underway 

We are pleased to report that all video lessons on the Book of 1 Timothy are now 

available on the Chinese Bible School website. You are welcome to share these links 

with those who may benefit from them: 

• Traditional Chinese: chinesebibleschool.org/courses/1-timothy-traditional/ 

• Simplified Chinese: chinesebibleschool.org/courses/1-timothy-simplified/ 

Additionally, we are thrilled to announce the completion of manuscripts and graphics 

for the video lessons on 2 Timothy and Titus. These 12 lessons will be recorded in the 

first week of January 2025, marking the first new project underway. 

A Vibrant Community of Learners 

Our Zoom Bible study groups continue to flourish, with members from Malaysia, 

Taiwan, and China joining weekly sessions to delve into God’s Word: 

• Thursday evenings (8:30 PM): A 40-minute study of Galatians. 

• Saturday mornings (5:00 AM): A one-hour session combining devotion and study of 

the Old Testament prophecies. 

We are inspired by the zeal and dedication of these participants, who faithfully engage 

in their studies despite the challenges of time zones and busy schedules.  

Looking Ahead: 2025 and Beyond 

As we prepare to enter 2025, we are excited about the opportunities ahead to share the 

timeless message of Christ with even more people. Together, we will continue to sow 

seeds of faith and hope, trusting in God to provide the increase. 
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